VILLAGE OF POPLAR
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS
VILLAGE OF POPLAR

PO BOX 137, Poplar, WI 54864

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids will be received at the Poplar Municipal Building,
Clerk’s Office @PO Box 137, Poplar, WI until 12:00 noon on Thursday, June 2, 2022 for the
projects listed below. There are multiple projects being posted by this listing. Please write the
project that you are bidding on the outside of the envelope. Bids will be publicly opened at the
Village Board Meeting on Tuesday, June 14 at 7:00 p.m.

The following bids that will be awarded will be:

1) Repair and/or replacing the roof to prevent leaking into the building.
2) Replace the windows in the Clerk’s office.
3) Paint the Outside of the Village Building.

Pre-bid tours are available by appointment only. Please contact Gina Ormond at the Clerk’s
Office 715-364-8589 to set up a time. Village office hours are Mondays and Thursdays from
8:30 am to 2:30 pm or leave a message.

All bids should be addressed to the Village of Poplar, PO box 137, Poplar, Wi 54864 and
properly be identified as “SEALED BID — VILLAGE OF POPLAR JOB PAINTING HALL, REPLACING
WINDOW, OR REPAIRING ROOF (whichever project you are putting the bid in). The Village of
Poplar may reject any or all bids on any basis and without disclosure of any reason. The failure
to make a disclosure shall not result in accrual of any right, claim or cause of action against the
Village. The Village also reserves the right to waive any formalities in bidding and to select the
bid that, in it’s opinion, will best serve the interests of the Village.

Gina Ormond

Clerk/Treasurer



